
Medford School District #763
Maintenance/Custodial Report

September 2022

Personnel Information
We are currently fully staffed 

Training Conducted
The OSHA required safety training was completed

Inspections 
• Completed monthly fire extinguisher, playground inspections.
• Conducted audits for custodians
• Completed emergency wall packs
• Completed necessary Preventative Maintenance items

Progress on Projects 
• Very productive Summer
• Completed many projects inside and out
• Transitioning into the year. 

Comments:
We had a fantastic summer throughout the building! We were able to get to many projects and 
items that were above and beyond the aggressive schedule I had put in place. My team 
responded very well and it turned out to be a great summer. We have been transitioning back 
into the flow of the new school year. We are excited and looking forward to a great 22-23 
school year! 

Respectfully Submitted,

AJ Krogh
Facilities Manager


